The American Chamber of Commerce in Japan (ACCJ)
Applauds Passage of TPA Legislation

The American Chamber of Commerce in Japan (ACCJ) applauds passage of
legislation granting President Obama Trade Promotion Authority (TPA). The
ACCJ hopes that TPA will help accelerate conclusion of the Trans-Pacific
Partnership (TPP) negotiations, which represents an unparalleled opportunity
to boost exports and jobs in both the United States and Japan. With the
passage of TPA, the ACCJ] urges the governments of Japan, the United
States, and the other negotiating countries to seize this opportunity to move
forward expeditiously towards the ultimate ratification of TPP and
establishment of an open, rules-based trade architecture in the Asia-Pacific
region. The ACCJ looks forward to continuing to work with stakeholders on
both sides of the Pacific to leverage the TPP's potential to foster economic
growth and job creation in all the participating economies, which represent
almost 40 percent of global GDP.
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